
A  GOOD NEWS FOR CDCIANS 

  

 

We are happy to announce that we have received four 491 

State Nominated visa grants today and it is something to 

celebrate. Because   not only the recent  process entrants 

who are still at a very  early stage of the process  , even 

the candidates who have successfully  gone through all 

the  cumbersome processing  stages  and reached to the 

ultimate safe zone  of   “VISA LODGED “  mode   too were  

extremely worried about  the  unpredictable happenings 

and  the constant changes in the  immigration regulations 

impacted by the COVID Pandemic. 

This news will surely heal the tensed   mind-sets of all of 

them and let them to breathe well and feel relaxed. 

WE WISH THEM ALL THE VERY BEST AND A BRIGHT 

FUTURE AHEAD!!!!! 
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